FUNKSTOWN LIONS CLUB

P.O. BOX 838 

FUNKSTOWN MD 21734
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September 20, 2011
Dear Business Owner:

The Funkstown Lions Club will be hosting a Basket Bingo on Sunday, October 2, 2011 to benefit the Emma K. Doub Elementary School and Washington County charities.  To help underwrite the costs of this event we are asking local businesses to sponsor a basket.  The cost of sponsorship is $100.  Thank you for your consideration.
Please make the check out to the Funkstown Lions Club with a memo line reading “Benefit Emma K Doub School PTA”.

Sincerely,

Micheal C. Line

Funkstown Lions Club Treasurer

(301) 667-1212
